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Susquehanna Street – Waterline Relay Project 

PROGRESS AND LOOK-AHEAD:  

• To date, all service lines have been 

connected to the new 12-inch water 

main between N. Dunfermline 

Street and Albion Street.  

• During the week of October 22nd, 

2017, service line installation 

between Albion Street and N. 

Homewood Street will commence 

and surface restoration along the 

trench between N. Dunfermline 

Street and Albion Street will be 

completed.   

• The project is approximately 65% 

complete.  

• The anticipated project completion 

date is November 27th, 2017, 

weather permitting.  

• Questions?  Please contact:  

Tunde Ibrahim 

PWSA Construction Project 

Manager 

(412) 255-2545 or 

rtunde@pgh2o.com 

 

 


